
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Supreme Family and Rainbow Girls, 

 

Rainbow will be 100 Years strong in 2022!! To prepare for this special Centennial Anniversary, 

we need special artwork to be used for the official centennial pin, Christmas ornament, and 

other small centennial items. Since Rainbow was founded for girls, I think a Rainbow Girl should 

create that design! 

 

So, we are launching a contest to select the official artwork for our centennial celebration. Girls, 

this is your opportunity to share your talent with the world of Rainbow and celebrate our 100th 

birthday!  

 

This contest is open to active Rainbow Girls only. Entries should be focused toward the future 

promise of Rainbow. Please submit your design entry in a jpeg format, along with the attached 

entry form by 12/31/2019, to my attention at the Supreme Office (saoffice@gorainbow.org).   

 

The winner will be announced on 3/1/2020. A very special prize is being planned for the winning 

design, and all submissions will be on display during Supreme Assembly 2022.   

 

We look forward to seeing your designs! 

 

Rainbow Love, 

Mrs. Judy Fortenberry  
Mrs. Judy Fortenberry 
Supreme Worthy Associate Advisor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:saoffice@gorainbow.org

